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School Newsletter

Thursday 27 October 2022

Nau mai, Haere mai Chloe and Bree Reeves, 
Emma Beck, Lyla Shepherd, Christian Alo, 

Joey and Alex Mainland and their whanau, we 
trust  you will enjoy your time in our community. 
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Volunteers Needed.  !!!


You just need to have a little spare time late next 
week and be able to use a rake or shovel.  


We need some help at the end of next week to help 
spread fresh soft fall bark under the two playgrounds. 


Please call into the school office or contact us by 
phone or email us - office@lintoncamp.school.nz 

if you are able to help us. 


Thank you. 


WHEEL-A-THON 


What a great day we had last week for the Wheel-a-thon. 


Every child biked, scootered or roller bladed around the circuit, with many getting a 
many as 15 circuits completed. 


Our thanks to all the whanau who came along to support the children, your participation 
helps make it a fun, your cheering & encouragement was really appraised. Thank you. 


But now it’s time for the hard work….. getting the promised money in. 


Please help your children to collect all the sponsorship they have been promised. Then 
send the form & money back to school. 


We need all form back even if you weren’t able to get sponsorship we need your form 
back please. NOW!!


Congratulations to Blake Johnston 

our new Head Boy


	 	 	 	 We farewelled the Gerling family 
	 	 	 	 at the end of term 3 who moved 
	 	 	 	 to Cromwell.  Rian Gerling was 	
	 	 	 	 our head boy for 2022.  


	 	 	 	 It is with great delight that we 	
	 	 	 	 extend our congratulations to 	
	 	 	 	 Blake Johnston who was 	
	 	 	 	 appointed our head boy for the 	
	 	 	 	 remainder of 2022. 
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Finishes 
at 2.00pm 


Monday 7, Tuesday 8 and Wm on these three days. 
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Linton Legends for Week 2


Manuka: 	 Emma Beck


Pohutukawa:	 Simeon Zainey


Rata:	 	 Kyla Rangitakatu

	 	 Harley O’Hara Phillips


Kowhai:		 Archon Fowke


Miro:	 	 Kaia Van Rysewyk-Biel


Kauri:	 	 Alex Mainland


Matai:     	 RJ Zainey


Totara		 Alexander De Vries

	 	 Blake Johnston


School Uniform in Term 4


It is great to see so many students wearing their 
school hats everyday. Unfortunately there are still 
many children without a school hat. 

Your child needs a navy blue or red school hats at 
school everyday.  Please check and make sure your 
child has their own named school hat, daily. 


Many children are saying they have lost their hat and 
can’t find it. That is why you naming their hat is so 
important as every hat looks the same and without a 
name in it we can not find lost hats. 


It is also timely to remind parents that in Term 4 the 
uniform is for shorts or skorts.  Worn with navy blue 
socks & shoes or sandals with no socks. 


Basically no long pants or tights please. And no 
socks with sandals. 

Coming EventsTerm 4;


Nov  14 -18  	 Book Fair - in Room 5

	 17	 Tabloid Sports - 4.00pm - All students 
are expected , whanau are invited

	 24 	 Cluster Touch Tournament - held at 
Monrad Park from9.30am - 1.00pm

	 29	 Market Day - a

Dec	 6	  End of Year Assembly/ Prizegiving - 
6.00pm - All students are 	 	 	 	
	 expected to attend, whanau are invited 
(encouraged) to join us to 	 	 	 	
	 celebrate the achievements of our children.

	 9	 End of Year Reports go home

12 December 12.30pm. Linton Camp School 
finishes the 2022 School Year.

	 

2023 School Year starts on  

	 	 	 Monday 30 January 2023.


The Student Leadership Team Legacy Project 
is well under way!!




If you have been in to school this week you would not 
have missed the construction of the Chess Board. 


Students from Totara under the direction of Mr 
Macpherson and Mr Tongs have been digging, filling & 
compressing in preparation for the tiles.


They are doing a great job. Thank you Gwyn & Nigel. 


Welcome Back Miles. 

This term Miles from Basketball Manawatu & the 
Jets is back teaching basketball skills to all our 
students. 


Miles is everyone’s favourite. The children enjoy his 
sense of humour and the way he encourages them 
and gets the best from them. 
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